
Pearl City High School
Student Bulletin
Periods of the Day: Periods 1-4

August 14, 2024

General Announcement
Schedule Changes
Tomorrow is the last day to correct errors on your schedule. Please make sure to see your assigned
counselor as soon as possible.

Student Parking Passes
All students parking in the gym student parking lot area need to have a current 2024-2025 Student
Parking Pass. These are Purple (Tier 2-3) Yellow (Tier 4) and Red (Tier 5). All other colors are invalid
or expired and not accepted this school year. The grace period is over and security will begin
checking vehicles for the current parking passes. Vehicles without the proper or current parking
passes may be cited and or towed. Any questions, please see Security around campus. Checks of
the parking lot begin today.

HOSA Meeting, Thur., 8/15
Calling all future health professionals! If your a health services student, we're having the first HOSA
meeting in A202 on Thursday, Aug. 15, during lunch. Check your Google Classroom for more
information.

HOLO CARDS
Aloha, New Holo Cards arrived yesterday. Please stop by our front office to see if your card is here.

LOST and FOUND
Students if you are missing your HYDRO or a UKULELE Please come to the front office and claim
your items.

Clubs

Athletics
This is Athletic Grade Check Week
“Preliminary grade checks" will be taken TODAY

“Official grade checks" will be taken this Friday to determine eligibility on August 19th Monday

Teachers please try to update infinite campus grades this week. If you have no grades to input please
don't worry!



Student Government
Homecoming Court
Attention Chargers! If you would like to run for Homecoming Court come to B201to pick up a form. All
forms are due by August 23rd.

School mascot-Charlie the Charger
Attention Chargers! If you would like to be Charlie the Charger come to B201 to sign up!

New clubs on campus
Attention PCHS! If you would like to start a new club on campus, please see Mr. Miyashiro in B201.

College and Career

Class of 2025

Class of 2026

Class of 2027

Class of 2028

Continuous Notice
The Hawaii State Department of Education (HSDOE) and its schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
national origin, ancestry, sex, gender identity, gender expression, sexual orientation, age, disability, and religion in its
programs and activities. Please direct inquiries regarding Department nondiscrimination policies as follows:

Civil Rights Compliance Branch Beth Schimmelfinnig, Director
Hawaii State Department of Education Rhonda Wong, Compliance
P.O. Box 2360 Aaron Oandasan, Title VI
Honolulu, Hawaii 96804 Toby Yamashiro, Title VII
(808) 586-3322 or relay Nicole Isa-Iijima, Title IX
CRCB@k12.hi.us Krysti Sukita, ADA/504


